
H-34 Correspondence – Cynthia Brannon 

From: Cynthia Brannon [mailto:cynthia@cynthiabrannon.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 11:45 AM 
To: Charles Parkin <Charles.Parkin@longbeach.gov>; city.clerk@longbeach.gov 
Cc: Monique DeLaGarza <Monique.DeLaGarza@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Legend's 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Mr. Parkin and staff, 
 
I am a resident who lives approximately 100 feet behind Legend’s sports bar. My neighbors and 
I found out almost by accident that the hearing for their entertainment permit is being heard 
today. We were not notified of today’s rescheduled hearing despite many of us filing 
disagreement notices with the ABC. 
 
The permit application states that ‘residents within 300 feet were notified’. I have talked to at 
least a half dozen neighbors and only one received that notice. This has put us and our protest 
at significant disadvantage. 
 
When we consider the number of disturbances that occur at Legend’s without an 
entertainment permit, we are horrified that the Police and Fire departments are supporting this 
in light of the number of call and visitations by their forces.  
 
At least three of us reached out to our Councilperson, Suzie Price, and none got a response. We all have 
a very justified feeling that we are being stonewalled and are not at all happy about the entire process. 
 
We would like to have our voices heard and ask that the hearing be postponed again and that ALL 
residents within 300 feet are actually notified BEFORE the new hearing date. 
 
We are meeting and mobilizing against this approval as it will represent a significant disturbance to our 
right to expect a peaceful environment.  
 
Thank you for addressing this matter and I will look forward to speaking with you. 
We appreciate your help. 
 
Sincerely,  
Cynthia Brannon 
562-889-2233 
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